
 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 & Year 4  

Miss Rundle 

Week ending 30th September 2022 

 

The children thoroughly enjoyed Flintham Ploughing Match last week (as did I) and 

learning about the old-fashioned ways of ploughing the fields, making bales and wool. 

In Year 3 maths we are continuing to explore place value, including exploring the value 

of each digit and flexible partitioning. We have explored making a three-digit number 

using base ten (pictures) and by using a part-whole model. 

In English we have been working on using commas to extend our sentences. We have 

used commas when starting our sentences with fronted adverbials and when using 

adjectives to add in extra description in our sentences. 

We are continuing to explore where the countries are in the world and capital cities of 

each country. We have also explored human and physical geography. 

In history we are exploring a stone age settlement Skara Brae. 

In art we are exploring colour and mixing and how artists use these skills in their 

artwork. We have used water colours and fine brushes and are experimenting with 

colour. 

 

Homework: 



 

In science we have started to learn about a balanced diet. For your homework, please 

make a plate showing either a balanced meal or make the eat well plate. You can use 

collage, paint, or make it 3D. You can use a paper plate. The choice is yours.   

Please hand in by next Thursday.  

Notes 

Thank you for sending in 

 water bottles daily  

and PE kits for the activities the children do.  

I hope everyone enjoyed the school disco.  

 

Have a relaxing weekend. See you on Monday, Miss Rundle 


